Dear Requester
| refer to your recent Freedom of Information request.

The Council’s Policy Committee was presented with a report at its meeting on 13 November 2019
which can be read on the Council’s web site outlining the background to the purchase of land at
Toton from Peveril Homes. To date, no further reports regarding the possible purchase of additional
land at Toton have been presented.

| hope this assists. Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me
directly on the details below.

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council
0115 9774004 (Direct Line)

In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/

You can use the search facility using keywords.

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.




